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March 3,2023

Dear Florida Kiwanis Club,

Thank you for your ongoing support of the Florida Kiwanis Foundation! We are truly
appreciative of your club's commitment to the Foundation and your generosity allows us to
continue creating a legacy for Florida children.

Please find attached the Annual Club Giving Program participation patch. It is our honor to
present this patch.

If you have any questions or concerns, it would be my or your Trustee's pleasure to assist. Also,
we are excited to share information on our new Wil & Rachel Blechman grant and David and
Donna Batelaan grant opportunities. If you would like us to speak on this new grant, we can
schedule a date at your convenience.

With gratitude,

Alison Lauer
Executive Director
"Leaving aLegacy for the Children"
alison@fl oridakiwanisfoundation. org
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